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TO: Long Term Care Facilities 

  

FROM: Jennifer Olsen Armstrong, MS, RD, Section Chief 

 

CC:  Commissioner Manisha Juthani, MD 

Adelita Orefice, MPM, JD, CHC, Chief of Staff   

Cheryl Davis, R.N. Public Health Services Manager 

Kim Hriceniak, R.N. Public Health Services Manager 

  

DATE:   October 24, 2023 

  

SUBJECT:      Facility Licensing and Investigation Section Portal Updates   

__________________________________________________________________________  

  

The Department of Public Health’s Facility Licensing and Investigations Section (FLIS) will be 

updating the web-based Reportable Event Portal.  

  

The updates include adding additional questions if the facility answers “YES” to law 

enforcement being notified.     

  

In addition to streamline the reporting system, each instance of resident-to-resident abuse can be 

submitted on one report that will include the names of both residents who were involved.  

   

As a reminder, when the initial report is made, please provide as much information as possible to 

show the immediate actions that have been taken to protect the residents.   

  

The updates to the portal are planned to go live on October 25, 2023. 

  

For questions on updates to the reporting portal please contact dph.flisadmin@ct.gov    

 

mailto:dph.flisadmin@ct.gov

